
    
 

 
 

NOTICE  
VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

BOARD OF ABSENTEE BALLOT CANVASSERS 
NOVEMBER 8, 2022 

GENERAL ELECTION 
 

  
PLEASE TAKE NOTCE that pursuant to Chapter 42 of Village of Pleasant Prairie 
Municipal Code and §§7.52 and 7.53(2m), Wis. Stats., the Village of Pleasant Prairie 
Board of Absentee Ballot Canvassers will convene in the Village Hall – Auditorium 
located at 9915 – 39th Avenue, Pleasant Prairie, Wisconsin, to canvass the November 
8, 2022, General Election absentee ballots.  The board will be in session commencing 
at 7:00 a.m. and adjourn at 8:00 p.m., or until such time as all absentee ballots are 
canvassed, whichever is sooner.  
 
This meeting is open to the public pursuant to §7.52(1)(a) Wis. Stats.  
 

 
Jane C. Snell 
Village Clerk  
 
 
Posted:  November 4, 2022 
 
 
 

  


